Dear Prospective Parents,

Thank you for your interest in New Covenant School. We hope that this packet will answer most of your questions. For additional questions, please call me at 864.224.5675 or email <a href="mailto:canney@ncchurch.net">canney@ncchurch.net</a>.

Enclosed you will find the following documents:

- 1. Parent and Student Handbook
- 2. Tuition and Fees
- 3. Teacher Recommendation Form
- 4. Church Leader Recommendation Form
- 5. Admission Application

As soon as the application and fee is returned, the admissions committee will review it and call you to schedule a family interview. We will look forward to meeting with you and hope to enroll your child in New Covenant School.

Sincerely,

Joseph A. Canney Headmaster